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Lane Closure for Repair to Fire Hydrant 

 
Harrisonburg, VA – The Public Utilities Department will be repairing a fire hydrant tomorrow morning, 
which will cause a minor disturbance in traffic patterns.  

The northbound, right travel lane in the 800-900 block of South Main Street, which is between East 
Grace Street and Bluestone Drive, will be closed from 7:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m. tomorrow morning 
(Wednesday, August 13).  

Crews will be working to repair a fire hydrant extension line.  

The Public Utilities Department manages and maintains 1,811 fire hydrants throughout the City of 
Harrisonburg.  

Who will notify you if an emergency-related event is happening in Harrisonburg or Rockingham County? 
Sign up to receive free alerts through the Harrisonburg and Rockingham County Emergency Alert 
System by visiting www.HREmergencyAlert.com.  
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